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From our President –  
 

I started off thinking of all the 
special moments and memories of 
this past year, but instead, I 
thought we should look ahead to 
2017 

Let us look forward to new 
challenges and moments, and being 
kind and helpful to each other and 
those in need 

Have a safe and healthy Holiday 
season and New year 

Hope to see you at an upcoming 
event in the New Year 

Sharron Willock 
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Coming events: 
 

Valentines Luncheon        February 13 
Spring event                     April 27 
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Member News & Information 
 

 

Did You Know: That most of the funds for our club activities come from 

the subsidy we receive from ESSO. The club is allowed to apply for this 

once per year in July. We receive a subsidy for each member who has paid 

their membership for the current fiscal year AND who has attended a club 

event in the past fiscal year. So come on out and participate!  

 

And here's an early reminder, everyone's annual membership will be due 

in June 2017, watch for the membership renewal request in the April 

newsletter. The club must receive your dues before we apply for the 

company subsidy in July. If you are not paid up by then SLEAC doesn't 

receive a subsidy for you. This means that you will have to pay the guest 

price to attend a SLEAC event. 
 

Has Anything Changed? 
Help us to keep our club records up to date. 
Do you have a new address, phone number or e mail 
address?  
Send the new information to: 
Ralph Henry 
145 Conestoga Dr. 
Sarnia, Ont. N7S 6A2 
519-383-0156 

md.sleac@gmail.com 

Keep us up to date 
If anyone knows of a member’s illness or death please 
contact secretary Sharon Sharp and she will send out a 
card.    519-383-7578  
 
Web site 
Our web site is back up and running and reliable thanks to 
Ric Cudmore! On the web site are links to photographs, 
events and other information.  

http://sleacweb.ca 
 

Future Event Registrations  
Cheques must not be dated any later than the 
cutoff date for an event. Cheques dated for day of 
event will not be accepted. 

Transportation and accessibility 
Please note that registrations for our events will 
include a line that you can fill in if transportation is 
needed or if you can provide a ride to the event. The 
committee members organizing that event will make 
an effort to link those that need a ride and those who 
can provide one.  
 
For all of us, please remember to watch out for each 
other and offer assistance if needed to members with 
restricted mobility. 
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SLEAC Golf Tournament – Widder Station 
Thursday Sept 22  
 

50/50 Huron House Boys Home 

Food collection Inn of the Good Shepherd 
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SLEAC Fall Event       October 13, 2016 
Coordinators Tim Mondoux, Doug Robinson, Jim 

Snyder 
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Club 

 

2016 - 2017 Committee 

President: Sharron Willock 519-542-4952 

Vice president: Larry Western  
 

519-542-9481  
 

Past president: Karen Baxter 519-491-5828 

Secretary/Outreach: Sharon Sharp 519-383-7578  

Treasurer: Steve Sharp 519-383-7578  

Directors: Alan Day 
Mary Lou Abrams 

519-542-1517  
519-862-3950  

Event Planning: Jim Snyder 
Gary Locke 
Sam Donato 
Barb Boyd  
Tim Mondoux 
Doug Robinson 
Rakesh Mehra 

519-330-4195 
519-869-6336  
519-542-8471  
519-383-2272 
519-491-9891 
519-869-8818 
519-541-0678 

Membership: Ralph Henry 519-383-0156  

Webmaster Ric Cudmore 519-331-1583 

Communications: Jim Snyder/Gary Locke 

 

Our next executive meeting will be at 10 a.m. April 6, 2017 at IOL Training Centre 252 Chippewa St. 

Our web site is http://sleacweb.ca  
Please let any of the executive know of anything you would like to have discussed 
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SLEAC 

Christmas Dinner and 

Dance 

Dante Club  

December 1, 2016  

Event Co-coordinators  

 

Alan Day, Sam Donato, Larry Western,  

Barb Boyd 

 

 
 
Music by CDDC 

50 / 50  
to benefit Boys and 
Girls Club of Sarnia 

 

 

Food Donations to the 
Salvation Army 
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SLEAC Valentine’s Day  Luncheon 
 

Date:  Monday Feb. 13, 2017     

Location: Quality Inn, Pt. Edward    

Entertainment  CD-DC - music. 

 

Event co-coordinators     

      Mary Lou Abrams   Alan Day    Rakesh Mehra 

 

Social 11:30 am to 12:30                    Lunch at 12:30 – 2:30 pm                     
 

Menu:  Soup, salad, assorted sandwiches and wraps    

Assorted delicious desserts.  Tea, coffee        

There will be a cash bar. 

50/50 Charity    Victim Services       

 

Food collection St. Vincent de Paul       

 

 

Reply with form and cheque to  

Rakesh Mehra,  1498 Blackwell Road, Sarnia, On N75 5M4 

 

Cheques payable to SLEAC                                                         Cutoff date is Feb. 9      

 
SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $12 
 
 
SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $12 
 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $29 
 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $29 
 

Do you have special dietary needs? Please 
define 
 

 
_____________________________________ 

Do you need transportation assistance?  
_____________________________________ 

Can you provide transportation for someone 
else? 

 
_____________________________________ 
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SLEAC presents Bob Cates 
Comedy in Motion                 
Thursday April 27, 2017 

Sarnia Golf & Curling Club 
World Class Entertainment: Bob Cates 

 
Social hour 11:30 to 12:30 pm 

Lunch 12:30 to 1:30 
Entertainment starts at 1:30 

 
Menu: Chicken wrap with salad, coffee, Tea, Brownies 
Also available is cash bar 

"Special dietary needs can be accommodated if advised at registration" 
 

Member cost $20  Guest cost $43 
Register by April 13 

 

50/50  

 

Food collection  

 

Food Donations 

go to 

Petrolia/Wyoming Food Bank 
 

 

This event is limited to the first 180 people that register Do not post date cheque past April 13  
Reply by April 13 to:    Tim Mondoux, 211 Michigan Ave, Point Edward, ON N7V 1E7 
 
Make cheques payable to SLEAC 
 
Coordinators: Barb Boyd, Gary Locke, Tim Mondoux, Doug Robinson 

 

 

Cheques payable to SLEAC  

 

SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $20 
 
SLEAC member (name) ________________________________________________ $20 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $43 
 
SLEAC guest (name) __________________________________________________ $43  
 
Do you have special dietary needs? Please define 
 

 
_____________________________________ 

Do you need transportation assistance?  
_____________________________________ 

Can you provide transportation for someone else?  
_____________________________________ 
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Bob Cates is a Canadian Juggling Champion, 
clean comedian and physical variety artist 
who has been delighting audiences for 20 
years.  
 
He keeps the crowd laughing with fast paced 
comedy routines involving advanced juggling, 
wild unicycling and balancing skills, magic, 
video game/dance, black light, laser 
manipulation, cigar box manipulation and an 
insane 22 real plate spinning finale that has 
to be seen to be believed.  
 
He is one of few entertainers left in North 
America performing authentic plate spinning 
– his signature piece.  
 
Bob has twice nominated “Best One Man 
Show” at the Canadian Comedy Awards and 
Entertainer of the Year 4 times at the 
Canadian Event Industry Awards.  
And he was awarded the Entertainer of the 
Year at the 2106 Canadian Event Industry 
Awards 
 
The Comedy in Motion show has headlined 
on hundreds of cruise ships and at many 
special events and youth conventions. Don’t 
miss this show! 

 

SLEAC is excited to bring this 

world class entertainment this 

April. 

 
 

 


